
           PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Greenville County Council 

during the live-streamed Regular Meeting on August 18, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. (or such time 

thereafter as other public hearings are concluded) for the purpose of receiving public 

comments in regards to the Clear Spring Fire and Rescue District operational millage levy for 

the Tax Year 2020-2021. 

 

The Clear Spring Fire and Rescue District Board of Commissioners has requested that Greenville 

County Council approve an ad valorem property tax increase of three and four-tenths (3.4) 

mills, bringing the total millage for operations and maintenance of the Clear Spring Fire and 

Rescue District to twenty-seven and three-tenths (27.3) mills, which consists of operating 

millage allowable (CPI and population growth) for FY2020-2021 pursuant to S.C. Code § 6-1-

320(a)(1) and operating millage allowed but not imposed for the three preceding property tax 

year pursuant to S.C. Code § 6-1-320(a)(2).   

 

Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to email their name, address, email 

address, telephone number and position (in favor or opposed)  to rmccaskill@greenvillecounty.org 

no later than 5:00 pm on Monday, August 17, 2020, in order to receive an invitation to speak at 

the meeting.  

 
GREENVILLE COUNTY, SOUTH CAROLINA 
By: Herman G. “Butch” Kirven, Chairman, County 

Council, Greenville County, South Carolina 
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